
 
 

 

 

15th December 2018 

 

My name is David Ryan, and I wish to express my support for the Construction of the Crudine Wind 

Farm. 

The construction of the Crudine Wind Farm operation will provide a significant boost to the regions 

financial sector and would become beneficially linked to many local industries including 

transportation, construction, environmental management, geological services and education. 

I am the Director of a local Surveying Company that has been contracted by Zenviron Pty Ltd for 

ongoing Surveying Services across arrange of applications at the Crudine Wind Farm Site. 

We are excited and motivated by the anticipated ongoing Surveying works offered by Zenviron over 

the next 18 months.  

In anticipation of this continuous contractual engagement, our company, O’Ryan Geospatial Pty Ltd, 

has engaged two new employees and purchased a considerable amount of new Surveying 

Equipment and Vehicles in order to provide immediate and constant ongoing Surveying Services to 

Zenviron Pty Ltd during the construction phase of the Crudine Wind Farm Project. 

O’Ryan Geospatial is looking forward to growing our locally based business, and its Technical 

Services, on the back of contracts with strong, reliable companies with regular construction 

commitments.  

Any disruptions or delays to the construction phase of the Crudine Wind Farm project will put 

significant and serious financial pressure on our company. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

David Ryan 

Director 

O’Ryan Geospatial Pty Ltd 
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